
 
 

58th FTP AC Meeting 
Main outcomes and recommendations  
 
1. Roundtable presentation of the NSGs  

 
NSGs from Austria, Spain and Finland presented their organization and activities at EU and 
national levels.  

 
2. Advocacy for the 2023-2024 Work Programmes  

 
The European Commission will accept inputs until end of this month. Be aware that the call 
topics have to be broader than before.  

 

3. The next FTP General Assembly will take place online on 22 June 2022.  

 
4. New Chair and Vice-Chair for the AC  

 
Jenny Muller-Wahlman has been unanimously elected as the new AC’s Vice-Chair. Leo Arpa is then 

replacing Torgny Persson as Chair for the following two years. 


